
Firstly, apologies for those parents who did not receive the newsletter last week due to a technical hitch
with ‘Teacher to Parents’. A copy of the newsletter is always available on the school website.

It was lovely to see so many children looking
smart in their Beaver, Brownie, Cubs and
Scouts uniforms on Monday for Remembrance
Day. We held our 2 minute silence altogether
in the hall and then each class shared the work
that they had completed in their classes to
commemorate this day.

Year 6 had an ‘explosive’ afternoon learning about volcanic eruptions and how rocks form inside
volcanoes- ending with a demonstration of how gas forms and eventually erupts using Coke and
Mentos! A big thanks to our Volcanologist visitor for this amazing lesson.

If you are a parent or carer for a child in EYFS/Key Stage 1 (Reception to Year 2) then the PTFA would
love to hear from you. They are looking for more Key Stage 1 parents to join the PTFA to give more
balanced views and ideas for the younger children in the school when planning events. If you are
interested or would like to know more about the PTFA then please contact the school office and we can
put you in touch with a PTFA member.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Children In Need 2024
Lots of spotty children in school today!! It’s not too

late to donate. Simply click on the link below.
Thank you.

Donate to Children In Need

Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the
Head Teacher’s Award this week:

Aria, Darcy, Nancy, Noah, Teddy and Emily.

Well done to everyone who completed
their Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class this week are:
Doodle Maths - Delilah, Reuben, Teddy, Rowan, Abel, Joshua and Coralie.
Doodle Tables - Charlie, Freddie and Abel.

Congratulations to the
following children for
achieving certificates for their
performance this week:

Roman, Sophie and Sam.

Other Achievements

Harry showed his taekwondo certificate and Jake his football awards.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16087


Notices
● Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school. Unless it is torrential rain,

children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions.
● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - We are unable to administer non-prescription medications in school. If

your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it and the medication can be signed into
school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs non-prescribed medication during the
school day, you will need to come into school to administer it.

● PE day - Sycamore and Chestnut Classes only - due to nativity practices, these classes will
have their PE on 19th of November instead of Monday.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this
time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are
marked as late in the register.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.




